
Submitter: Kylie Ogg 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3103 

HB3103 will cause problems for wildlife and fish habitats. We need old growth trees 

to block wind, as new growth trees are more vulnerable to fires, and they don't block 

wind well.  


